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TO:   MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE  
FROM:  REPRESENTATIVE GREG BONNEN, M.D., CHAIRMAN 
DATE:   FEBRUARY 15, 2023       
RE:   SUBCOMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS     
 
Members, 
 
Pursuant to Rule 4, Sections 43 and 44, each committee may conduct its business through the use 
of subcommittees as determined by the chair, who shall appoint the membership of each 
subcommittee. The following members are hereby appointed to each respective subcommittee: 
 
 
 
Subcommittee on Articles I, IV, and V 
Representative Mary González, CHAIR 
Representative David Spiller, VICE CHAIR 
Representative Steve Allison 
Representative Mano DeAyala 
Representative Jarvis Johnson 

 
 

Subcommittee on Article II 
Representative Jacey Jetton, CHAIR 
Representative Toni Rose, VICE CHAIR 
Representative Gary Gates 
Representative Donna Howard 
Representative Angelia Orr 
Representative Lynn Stucky 
Representative Gene Wu 
 

Subcommittee on Articles VI, VII, and VIII 
Representative Armando Walle, CHAIR  
Representative Cecil Bell, VICE CHAIR 
Representative Trey Martinez Fischer 
Representative Ed Thompson 
Representative Steve Toth 
 
 
Subcommittee on Strategic Fiscal Review 
Representative Cecil Bell, CHAIR 
Representative Donna Howard, VICE CHAIR 
Representative John Bryant 
Representative Lina Ortega 
Representative David Spiller 
Representative Carl Tepper 
Representative Ed Thompson 
Representative Armando Walle 

 
Subcommittee on Article III 
Representative Gary VanDeaver, CHAIR 
Representative Barbara Gervin-Hawkins, VICE CHAIR 
Representative John Bryant 
Representative Mando Martinez 
Representative Geanie Morrison 
Representative Lina Ortega 
Representative Carl Tepper 
Representative Carrie Isaac 
Representative Kronda Thimesch 
 

 
  
Thank you all for your service and I am looking forward to working with you.  
 
 
Greg Bonnen, M.D.                Okay for distribution  

 


